Keithville Keatchie Rd. closed following
accident

Thursday, February 17, 2022

Keithville Keatchie Rd. is closed between Hwy. 789 and Preston Rd. due to an 18-wheeler blocking the roadway.
The driver slid off the roadway while turning south onto Keithville Keatchie Rd. from Preston Rd.

No injuries have been reported. Deputies are assisting until a wrecker is able to clear the way.




